
 

 

 

 

 

 

Castellon, Spain, February 3rd, 2018 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 Being coordinator of the Intercultural Seminars of the Master’s degree on International 

Peace, Conflict and Development Studies at Universitat Jaume I, and supervisor of the team of 

interpreters of the aforementioned seminars, it is a pleasure to write this recommendation letter 

for the student Jordi Aura Cardona. 

 Jordi has brought his academic knowledge and skills from his Bachelor’s degree in 

Translation and Interpreting to our master’s weekly seminars throughout the 2017/2018 academic 

year. His main task has been to interpret simultaneously our seminars in the booth, carrying out 

direct and reverse translation, with a total duration of 252 hours, considering both the on-site 

hours and those of previous preparation at home. 

 His academic formation has been observed during all seminars, where he has been able to 

improve his interpreting skills, since most of the interpreting required has been from Spanish to 

English. Jordi has shown an adaptive capacity and strong commitment, and he has performed 

excellent professional competences. Additionally, he has been able to successfully interpret 

different English and Spanish accents due to our master’s intercultural approach, which means 

that there are students from many different countries to be found in our seminars. 

 For all of the above-mentioned reasons, I highly recommend Jordi Aura Cardona as a 

conference interpreter. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hermes Ulises Prieto Mora 

 


